Lanhydrock XC Race- Friday 2nd February 2018
We had a dry but chilly day for the 4th race of the Cross Country season at Lanhydrock. Team Pensilva were represented by Polly Gilbert in the year 3/4 Girls race, finishing in 95th place. A full team of 3/4 Boys was brought home by Finley Wilkinson in 47th, followed by Elliot Bawden (83rd), Archie Wicks (88th), Dylan Hollyman (95th), Evan Oxenham (99th) and Duncan Dyas (104th).
In the Year 5/6 yr Girls Kylie Rushton finished strongly in 40th place, and Macy Wilson ran extremely well finishing in 15th, and managed to qualify for the County Championships at Newquay on the 15th March. Well done Macy.
In the Yr 5/6 boys Cian Lawrence was first home for Pensilva in 54th, followed by Curtis Pringle (64th), Rory Thomas (76th) and Richard Wicks (87th). Well done everyone for  running so well despite muddy and difficult conditions and once again great sportsmanship was shown in supporting and cheering each other on.
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